
12th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 3 Portland Walk Trip - Tuesday 19th September 2023

As part of our villages, towns and cities topic this half term, Y3 will be going on a local Portland walk on Tuesday
19th September 2023 to look at our local town and villages. The trip will be within normal school hours. Please
ensure you have given school trip permission for your child on Arbor Parent App or they will unfortunately be
unable to attend, the deadline is 12pm Monday 18th September.

The children will be exploring our local area. We shall take a minibus to New Ground, walk to the Olympic Rings to
see and sketch the village of Fortuneswell followed by a walk to Easton, exploring stones used for buildings. We
shall stop for a picnic lunch at Easton Park before returning to school via Southwell.

The children need to attend the trip in their PE kit. Please ensure your child is wearing comfortable PE trainers and
brings a raincoat or sun hat and sunscreen and a water bottle to school.

If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like us to provide a packed lunch please email Mrs Delany to arrange
this, choosing either ham or cheese sandwich filling zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org The deadline for this is
12pm Friday 15th September 2023.

Yours faithfully

Miss J Cornell
Year 3 Class Teacher

Yours faithfully

Ms Powell
Year 3 Class Teacher
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